Janvary 5, 1961

Mr. Noel K. Brown, Jr.

¢/o Gulf 0il Corporation

New York Exploration Divisien

P. 0. Box 353 Bowling Green Btation
New York 4, Hew York

Dear Noel:

Just a short note, One of your previous lettors says that your
Paris Bosin mollusk collection will have to be disposed of by the middle of
next year. DMay I suggest that a very vorthy reoipient would be He B. Stenzel,
personally. Would it bz pessible to persuade your company to pert with it
in that wey? wwmsmcm,awitmemaamamthmgabm
it. The materis) would come in handy sooner or later as I work on the
Tartiary. ‘

Did I tell you that Pete Flavn wes mede direetor of the Bureau in
December? This time the University vas in e great hurry to £i11 the pesition.
Fo leng deliberations. Sam Elligon told me the Chancellor had asked the
full Profesocrs of the Geology Department to recomumend & men and Pete was
thoir choice. He hes a big Job arcusing the place out of the slumber Lonadale
putitin. Good luck to him,

Mre. Adking vas here for the Nov Year's celebration with mutual
frionds. She is thinking of selling the house on the hill scuth of Austin
and moving into town. Wish I hed encugh money to buy it and rotire there.
Too bad that I have bean a poor underpaid prof ell my life,

Bost wishes for & satisfactory year "1961".

Sinceraly,

Hs B. Btengel
HES:mh

Shell Development Cozpany
Exploration & Production Research Division





